
September 4, 2019 

To the Union of British Columbia Municipalities, 

I am writing on behalf of Village of Burns Lake Council, requesting favourable consideration and 

resolutions of support for the Limited Entry Hunt for Cow/Calf Moose resolution to be put forward at 

UBCM. 

The Village of Burns Lake Council at its Regular Council meeting held on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 

approved the following resolution: 

WHEREAS moose populations are in decline across the province and measures should be taken 

to increase populations, not to decrease them; 

AND WHEREAS the increase in the cow/calf moose Limited Entry Hunt (LEH) announced by the 

Province in the Limited Entry Synopsis 2019-2020 in Regions 4 and 7, will put unnecessary 

pressure on already shrinking moose populations; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that UBCM lobby the provincial government to stop the cow/calf 

moose Limited Entry Hunt until moose populations recover; 

AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the provincial government be encouraged to undertake 

extensive monitoring of moose populations in all regions of the province, in order to better 

determine their populations and measure their recoveries. 

We hope to have your support at UBCM. 

enry Wiebe 

Acting Mayor 
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